
6th September2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
We are already at week 6 in Autumn 1, how time flies! The teachers have been busy planning trips to 
support your child’s learning.  Trip letters containing more information will be sent home over the 
next few days. 
Thank you for supporting your child with their reading, it makes such a difference if a child reads 
regularly to an adult.  It has been lovely to see the children really trying to read 3 times a week, keep 
it up!! Please remember to send their reading book in everyday, so we too can read with your child. 
Please take the time to read the newsletter, we have some exciting events coming up. 
Thank you for your continued support.
Mrs Tunnicliffe

10th October 2024

ADHD awareness month
October is ADHD awareness month. On Tuesday 
22nd October the pupils will be learning more 
about ADHD and how it can be a superpower! 
We will also be sending out our first SEND 
newsletter that day. 

Harvest Festival
We will be celebrating Harvest on Friday 18th

October at 9:30am. Each class will be 
performing a song to celebrate.  Please send 
in any donations by Wednesday 16th October. 
If you would like to nominate someone to 
receive a parcel from our Harvest donations, 
please give their name to Mrs Ordano in the 
school office. 

‘

Choir
We have started our school choir again. Choir 
Practise takes place on Tuesday 3.30pm to 
4.15pm. Choir is open to children in Year 4, 5 and 
6. If your child would like to attend please 
complete the necessary form by clicking here.

Open Day
It is the time of year where many parents are 
choosing the school they wish their child to 
attend. 
On Thursday 17th October, 3.30pm – 5.30pm 
we will be holding an open evening. This is 
also a chance for our current parents to have 
a look around our school. 
Families who introduce a friend to the school 
will receive a free raffle ticket! 

Attendance
Please make sure that you download the app. 
Currently 59% of our parents have registered.

Mini Police
Our Year 5 and Year 6 pupils have been invited 
to apply to be part of a new scheme being 
introduced by GMP. Only 2 schools have been 
offered the opportunity to be part of the 
scheme, so we are in extremely lucky!! 
We are looking for 10 children in total to 
become mini police. This will involve the 
children participating in numerous events 
throughout the year with the police and 
undertaking additional responsibilities in 
school. On Thursday, Sergeant Coggins and PC 
Barnes came into school to speak to Year 5 and 
6 about the project. The children asked some 
fantastic questions and were keen to apply for 
the role. We will keep you posted!!

https://forms.gle/CNUANFTAoKv8V7vA7



